From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 12/06/2025 1:24:08 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
12/06/2025

MR Lisa Vanderwert Walsh
4 4 Daisy Street ST
NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

| would like to object to the McDonalds proposed site in roseberry st manly vale. We don’t

need another fast food place where streets will be littered with fast food packaging and the
traffic in this road is already at gridlock at times at that corner. These places bring down the
feel of the local village and locals don’t want this opening on their doorstep. Please listen to

the locals who live here. Thank you





